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November 21, 1997

State of Texas Department of Health
Bureau of Radi ation Control-
ATTN: Mr. Gene Forrer -
1100 West 49th Street
Austin, Texas 71.756 3189

SUBJECT: TRANSM!TTAL OF " GUIDANCE M THE NRC STAFF ON THE LICENSE
TERMINATION PROCESS FOR CONVENTIONAL URANIUM MILL llCENSEES"

Dear Mr. Forrer:

Please find enclosed a copy of the subject document in response to your telephone request of
Mr. Joseph J. Holonich, on November 21,1997.- The purpose of this guidance is to provide the
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff with specific direction to be applied in the course of
the license termination process for Uranium Mill Tailings Radiation Control Act of 1978

(UMTRCA) Title || sites.

If you have any questions about this letter or the enclosure, I can be reached at (301) 415-
6699.

Sincerely,
.

(Original signed by)

James R. Park, Project Manager
Uranium Recovery Branch
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material;

Safety and Safeguards

Enclosure: As stated
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